
NATO does not charge any application, processing, training, interviewing, testing or other fee in 

connection with the application or recruitment process. With the exception of candidates who have 

received a conditional offer of employment, who may in certain cases be asked to pay an 

administrative fee to their national security authorities in order to receive a valid security clearance, 

you should not receive any requests for payment associated with taking up a job at NATO. Should 

you receive any other solicitation for the payment of a fee, please disregard it. Furthermore, please 

note that emblems, logos, names and addresses are easily copied and reproduced. Therefore, you 

are advised to apply particular care when submitting personal information on the web.   

Information that you provide in your application, assessment exercises, interview and subsequent 

correspondence with NATO IS will be used in determining your suitability for possible employment 

with NATO. Any misrepresentation or material omission that you make (including undisclosed 

assistance by third parties or AI-generated content) may lead to your rejection in the selection 

process or to termination or dismissal.   

It is the policy of NATO to reduce fraud and corruption to the widest extent possible.  In case of 

concerns relating to any form of fraudulent activity in the recruitment procedure (e.g., 

misrepresentation of qualifications by a candidate, improper assistance to secure employment) 

please report your concerns to Speak-up@hq.nato.int 

 


